

Baby Dedication Consent Form

Dear Parent (Legal Guardian):

We will be offering baby dedication service to those parents who desire for their children to be dedicated unto the Lord. However, we will need parental consent.

Please complete the form below and return it to the Destiny World staff today if you consent to your child's participation in this baby dedication ceremony. We will be contacting you with specific details of the upcoming baby dedication approximately two (2) weeks before the actual dedication date.

For more information, please call 214.623.4062. You may fax back this completed form to 214.333.6547.